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COMMUNICATION POLICY 

Myron B. Thompson Academy strives to keep the lines of communication open in 
several ways, including governing board meetings, school website, videoconferencing, 
online meetings, and electronic mail.  

Our primary communication goal is to use technology to the maximum extent possible to 
enhance the educational opportunities and experience for students, while reducing 
operational costs to the school. Electronic mail and the school website are applications of 
technology used to provide a variety of information to parents and the general school 
community.   

It is the responsibility of the parent to provide accurate and updated electronic mail 
addresses to the school which is then entered into the school’s student information 
system. 


